No.9-2/2013 hipa(Sevottam)-III
Government of Himachal Pradesh
Institute of Public Administration.

Fairlawn, Shimla-171012. Dated: 14.03.2019

Training programme on “Sevottam for Cutting Edge
Level Staff’ scheduled w.e.f. 18t to 20t March 2019 has been cancelled due to
Administrative Reasons. ‘

(K. R. Negi, HFAS)

Joint Controller-cum- Gourse Director,
H.P. Institute of Public Administration,
Fairlawn, Shimla - 171012.

Ph. 94180-36638 Fax No.0177-2734679

E-mail: hipa-hp@nic.in

Sh. Sandeep Kumar,
Assistant Professor (IT) HIPA, Fairlawn, Shimla-12
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